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Welcome back to nursery, we hope you enjoyed a lovely Easter Break. We have a busy term ahead with some exciting events coming up at Fledglings. We are excited to announce that the Tour de Yorkshire will pass by the nursery on Thursday 3rd May. The children will make bunting and flags to welcome the cyclists and enjoy a picnic lunch in the garden after watching the bikes go by. There will be a parents evening in June where all parents/carers will be invited to nursery to discuss their child’s progress with their key person. We will also celebrate the end of term with a graduation party for the children leaving us. Please see dates below for more information. 





Summer Term 1














Week commencing: 16th April 2018














Topics this half term





Babies in the Nest Room


The babies younger babies are enjoying spending time in the new black and white areas.


 Older babies have a new music area to enjoy. They will also be making paint using natural


 yogurt and exploring citrus fruits.


Toddlers in the Tree Room


Our toddlers will be learning about the natural environment. They will be making the most of


 their outdoor area, watering the plants and exploring the sensory garden. The children also


 have some frog spawn to observe!


Preschool in the Sky Room


Our preschool children are learning about ‘Minibeasts’. They have some class caterpillars


 and will be watching their transformation into butterflies. They will also build a minibeast


 ‘hotel’ in the outdoor area.  








What’s happening this term?





Term Dates


The Summer term begins on Monday 9th April and ends on 23rd July with half term from Friday 25th May until Monday 4th June.  If your child accesses their Free Early Years Entitlement then please ensure you make a note of these dates. 





Bank Holidays


Please note the nursery will be closed for the two bank holidays in May on  Monday 7th May and Monday 25th May





Tour de Yorkshire


The Tour de Yorkshire is coming past nursery on Thursday 3rd May! Our yellow bicycle and bunting made by the children will welcome the cyclists as they pass by Fledglings! The woman’s race is due at approximately 11:30 am. The children will watch the bikes go by and enjoy a picnic lunch in the garden.


Please note – station road will be closed from around 4:45 pm until 6:30 pm for the event. Please can we kindly ask parents/carers to collect their children by 4:30 pm?  Doncaster Council have informed us that it will be a highly popular event, with the footpaths full of spectators making walking to nursery difficult during 5pm - 6pm. Please see a member of staff if you require more information. 





Parents Evening


We will be holding a parents evening on Wednesday 13th June from 6:00 – 7:30pm. This will be a lovely opportunity for parents and carers to meet with their child’s key person for an update on their progress and targets. Further details will be sent closer to the time. 


Photographer


The photgrapher will visit the nursery on Monday 4th June. If you child is not due to attend nursery on this day then you are more than welcome to bring them for a photograph. Please speak contact Anna or Helen to book a slot. 


The photgraoher will take the graduation photos for our children leaving us to attend school in September!


Summer Graduation Party


All the children will be invited to attend our summer graduation party for the children leaving Fledglings to attend school in September. The party will take place on Wednesday 18th July. More details to follow!








Get in Touch!


Message us on ‘Famly’. Find us on Facebook and Instagram: Fledglings Day Nursery


Visit our website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.fledglingsdaynursery.com" �www.fledglingsdaynursery.com� E.mail us on: info@fledglingsdaynursery.co.uk


Call us on: 01302 840925 or 07752555199














